
 

NewMed Energy – Limited Partnership 
(the “Partnership”) 

05 October 2025  

To: 
Israel Securities Authority 
22 Kanfei Nesharim Street 
Jerusalem 

To: 
Tel Aviv Stock Exchange Ltd 
2 Ahuzat Bayit Street 
Tel-Aviv 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Re: Amendment to the agreement for the provision of a credit facility in the 
amount of USD 200 million 

 
Further to the immediate report of the partnership dated October 9, 2024 
(Reference No.: 2024-01-608995) regarding a credit facility extended to the 
partnership by an Israeli bank in the amount of USD 200 million, the partnership is 
pleased to update that on October 5, 2025, an amendment to the credit facility 
agreement was signed between the parties, under which the availability period (as 
defined in the immediate report dated October 9, 2024) was extended until 
November 10, 2025. 

As of the date of approval of this report, the partnership has not drawn any amount 
from the aforementioned credit facility 

 
Sincerely, 

 
NewMed Energy Management Ltd. 

 The General Partner of NewMed Energy – Limited Partnership 
 

By: Yossi Abu, CEO 
and Tzach Habusha, CFO  

 


